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September 2019 
 

Dear Candidate,  
 
Thank you for your interest in applying for the position of Year 2 Teacher (Maternity Cover) 
at BESA. 
 
The British Embassy School Ankara is a British International School situated in the grounds of 
the British Embassy in Ankara, Turkey. The school follows both the English National 
Curriculum and the International Primary & Middle Years Curriculum for pupils from Nursery 
to Year 9. Children at BESA are happy and achieve high academic standards.  
 
The school was established in 1959 and is delightfully situated in modern buildings set in a 
rolling landscape of playgrounds and woodland in the heart of Turkey’s capital city.  
 
BESA is a member of the Independent Association of Prep Schools (IAPS) and an associate 
member of the Council of British International Schools (COBIS). As a result we are inspected 
by the Independent Schools Inspectorate. Our most recent inspection in October 2016 was 
very successful. You can read our ISI report and find a lot more information about the school 
by visiting our school website www.besaturkey.org  
 
BESA is currently seeking a qualified and experienced Primary Teacher to join our team from 
January 2020. This position is a full-time role to cover a Maternity leave and is contracted for 
two terms until the end of August 2020. Please read through the attached job description and 
person specification for more information about the requirements of the post.  
 
Please return a fully completed application form, criminal record declaration and pre-
employment health assessment along with a letter of application and recent photograph to 
recruitment@besaturkey.org  by 9am Friday 20th September. 
 
B.E.S.A. reserves the right to interview suitable candidates ahead of the published closing 
date. Early applications are therefore advised. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application.  
Yours faithfully,  
 

Katie Vincent 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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